
 
 
 

BOARD OPENINGS 
 
 

The Yerba Buena Gardens Conservancy Board is comprised of 15 seats. Seven of the 
members are from the City and County of San Francisco, and eight from the community 
with clear designation of agencies or entities they can represent. 
 
As of 01 July 2025, there will be two community seat openings. One is for a person 
from the community who lives in housing in the South of Market designated area. 
The second is for a community representative from any of Education and 
Neighborhood Events and Activities. This second opening is for individuals who 
represent an educational institution, or a museum, or is currently engaged in any format 
of the arts. 
 
The first step in the process is to please reach out to Executive Director, Seve 
Ghose at sghose@ybgardens.org or at 503-830-2572 with your questions, and to 
better gauge compatibility and level of interest. 
 
From that will result in a meeting with the Nominating Committee Chair, Board Chair, 
and Nominating Committee Members. The goal is to have both the seats filled by 
the 11 June 2025 Board Meeting. 
 
The Conservancy is a new 501 c 3 engaged in community building, in the two main 
blocks from Market to Folsom Streets and surrounded by 3rd and 4th Streets. We 
manage the assets on behalf of the City and County of San Francisco in partnership 
with several entities on our campus, who work together to provide a level of service and 
programming, activating spaces, for millions of visitors annually. 
 
Thank you in advance for your time and interest in serving on our Board. For additional 
information on the Conservancy please search out www.yerbabuenagardens.org  
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